
From:   Justin Foley   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 10, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0042-EX-CN-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Doug,

The NOAA approval letter has been attached.

Best regards,

Justin


